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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: GRANT APPLICATIONS 
 
The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendations for 
Council’s approval: 
 
#15/55 – Children of the Street Society 

    School-Based Prevention Workshop 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT this grant application be denied. 
 

REPORT 
  
An application was received from the Children of the Street Society requesting a 
grant to assist with the cost of providing workshops in Burnaby to share information 
and practical tools with children from elementary age to high-school on how to be 
safe from sexual exploitation in the community. 
 

  Request: Unspecified  CPA:  2014 – No Application   
      2013 – No Application 
        2012 – No Application   
 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that this grant request be denied as it 
does not fall within Council guidelines for awarding grants. 
 
#15/59 – Volunteer Burnaby 

   Gift Wrap Program 2015 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT an in-kind grant in the amount of $1,000 for printing costs be awarded to 

Volunteer Burnaby to assist with the Gift Wrap Program for 2015. 
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REPORT 
  
An application was received from Volunteer Burnaby requesting an in-kind grant to 
cover printing costs of Gift Wrapping Services for the Christmas Season 2015 at 
Brentwood Town Centre. 
  

Request: $1,000 in-kind 
printing 

CPA: 2014 - $1,000 (in-kind printing) 
2013 - $1,000 (in-kind printing) 
2012 - $1,000 (in-kind printing) 

  
The Executive Committee of Council recommends an in-kind grant in the amount of 
$1,000 be awarded to Volunteer Burnaby for 2015. 
 
#15/60 – Moscrop Panthers Senior Boys Volleyball Team 

   2015 BC High School Provincial Volleyball Championships 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT this grant application be denied. 
 

REPORT 
  
An application was received from Moscrop Panthers Senior Boys Volleyball Team 
seeking a grant to assist with travel expenses for 15 players, Burnaby residents, to 
compete in the BC High School Provincial Volleyball Championships in Langley, BC on 
2015 December 01 – 05. 
  

Request: $1,000  CPA: 2014 - $1,000 (Senior Girls Team) 
2013 - $1,000 (Senior Girls Team) 
2012 - $1,000 (Senior Boys Team) 

  
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that this grant request be denied as it 
does not fall within Council guidelines for awarding grants. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Councillor S. Dhaliwal 
Chair 

 
Councillor P. McDonell 
Vice Chair 

 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Member 


